
 
 
 
 

Project Announces Temporary Relocation 
of Southbound I-25 Off-Ramp Near Ellison 

Ramp is being relocated north so crews can widen 
southbound I-25. Motorists should be prepared to exit new 

off-ramp sooner. 

 

 

 

Contacts: Phillip R. Gallegos, 798-6645/220-4153 
Melissa Dosher, 827-5526/469-5698 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE—March 17, 2014 

 

ALBUQUERQUE – The New Mexico Department of Transportation has announced that the I-25 off-

ramp near Ellison will be temporarily been relocated to the north as of 5 a.m. Tuesday, March 18 (see 

maps below). 

 

      

The relocation is necessary so that crews can widen southbound I-25 and will be in place for the 

next several weeks. The only difference that motorists will notice is that they will need to be prepared to exit 



southbound I-25 just past Masthead instead of halfway between Masthead and Ellison. 

     The Paseo Del Norte/I-25 Interchange Reconstruction Project is a project of the New Mexico 

Department of Transportation in partnership with the Federal Highway Administration, City of 

Albuquerque and Bernalillo County and in cooperation with the Mid-Region Council of 

Governments.  Construction on the Project is expected to be completed in December 2014. 

Individuals can sign up for free text or email updates by visiting www.paseoi25.com. 

All construction for the Project is subject to change without notice and is based on weather 

conditions.    ### 

 

 

 

http://www.paseoi25.com/

